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Top DEP Stories 
 
WTAJ: Assistance provided to help farmers improve water quality 
https://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/assistance-provided-to-help-farmers-improve-water-quality/ 
 
MyChesCo: Wolf Administration Outlines Actions Underway in Wake of Pipeline Drilling Spill Affecting 
Marsh Creek State Park, Chester County 
https://www.mychesco.com/a/news/wolf-administration-outlines-actions-underway-in-wake-of-
pipeline-drilling-spill-affecting-marsh-creek-state-park-chester-county/ 
 
Mentions 
 
Tribune-Review: Allergy season plagues Western Pennsylvania, thanks to grass, ragweed, pollution 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/allergy-season-plagues-western-pennsylvania-thanks-to-grass-
ragweed-pollution/ 
  
Pittsburgh City Paper: In Pittsburgh, Trump’s EPA announces methane rule rollback for gas wells, 
pipelines 
https://www.pghcitypaper.com/pittsburgh/in-pittsburgh-trumps-epa-announces-methane-rule-
rollback-for-gas-wells-pipelines/Content?oid=17812671 
 
Air 
 
NPR: Trump's Methane Rollback That Big Oil Doesn't Want 
https://www.npr.org/2020/08/13/901863874/trumps-methane-rollback-that-big-oil-doesn-t-want  
 
Post-Gazette: EPA announces controversial rules on methane emissions   
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2020/08/13/EPA-announces-controversial-
methane-emissions-rules-climate-change-environment-pollution/stories/202008130188  
 
GASP Pittsburgh: Allegheny County Health Department Issues Enforcement Order to U.S. Steel’s Edgar 
Thomson Plant Over Visible Emissions 
https://gasp-pgh.org/2020/08/13/allegheny-county-health-department-issues-enforcement-order-to-u-
s-steels-edgar-thomson-plant-over-visible-emissions/  
 
Tribune-Review: EPA relaxes greenhouse gas emission limits on oil and gas industry 
https://triblive.com/news/world/epa-expected-to-undo-methane-leak-rule-for-oil-gas-industry/ 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Exclusive: EPA administrator on methane changes and why they'll spur 
innovation 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2020/08/13/epa-administrator-andrew-wheeler-on-
methane.html 
 
WESA/Allegheny Front: In Pittsburgh, EPA’s Andrew Wheeler Announces Methane Rollbacks for Oil and 
Gas 



https://www.wesa.fm/post/pittsburgh-epa-s-andrew-wheeler-announces-methane-rollbacks-oil-and-
gas#stream/0 
 
StateImpact PA: In Pittsburgh, EPA’s Andrew Wheeler announces methane rollbacks for oil and gas 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2020/08/13/in-pittsburgh-wheeler-announces-methane-
rollbacks-for-oil-and-gas/ 
 
KDKA: EPA Head Visits Pittsburgh To Undo Methane Leak Rule For Oil, Gas Industry 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2020/08/13/environmental-protection-agency-andrew-wheeler-
rollback-methane-emissions-rules/ 
 
Al Dia: How does air quality affect you? A discussion with some of Philadelphia’s leading voices 
https://aldianews.com/articles/leaders/how-does-air-quality-affect-you-discussion-some-philadelphias-
leading-voices/60068 
 
Ridgway Record: Trump's EPA dumps methane emissions rule for oil, gas field (pg 4) 
https://www.ridgwayrecord.com/sites/default/files/RR-08-14-2020.pdf 
 
Kane Republican: Trump's EPA dumps methane emissions rule for oil, gas field (pg 3) 
https://kanerepublican.com/sites/default/files/KR-08-14-2020.pdf 
 
Pennlive: Trump’s EPA dumps methane emissions rule for oil, gas fields 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2020/08/trumps-epa-dumps-methane-emissions-rule-for-oil-gas-
fields.html 
 
Pennsylvania Capital-Star: In Pittsburgh, Trump’s EPA announces methane rule rollback for gas wells, 
pipelines 
https://www.penncapital-star.com/energy-environment/in-pittsburgh-trumps-epa-announces-
methane-rule-rollback-for-gas-wells-pipelines/ 
 
The Guardian: Trump rolls back methane climate standards for oil and gas industry 
https://www.theguardian.com/environment/2020/aug/13/trump-rolls-back-methane-climate-
standards-oil-gas-industry 
 
Shamokin News-Item: Trump's EPA dumps methane emissions rule for oil, gas fields 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/national/trumps-epa-dumps-methane-emissions-rule-for-oil-gas-
fields/article ef700223-46d9-5b28-a332-b3fb5f49a214.html 
 
Climate Change 
 
Reading Eagle:  It’s time to get moving on tackling global warming 
https://www.readingeagle.com/opinion/letters-to-editor/letter-it-s-time-to-get-moving-on-tackling-
global-warming/article fbb3d4ea-dd76-11ea-bfcc-c3eb071f40d5.html 
 
Allegheny Front: Why the Republican-Led Legislature Isn’t Acting on Climate Change 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/why-the-gop-led-pennsylvania-legislature-isnt-acting-on-climate-
change/  
 



Tribune-Review: Pete McCloskey: First coronavirus, next climate — the Republican threat to science 
https://triblive.com/opinion/pete-mccloskey-first-coronavirus-next-climate-the-republican-threat-to-
science/ 
 
Delaware County Daily Times: Guest Column: Labor union leaders hurting Pa. climate efforts 
https://www.delcotimes.com/opinion/guest-column-labor-union-leaders-hurting-pa-climate-
efforts/article 3fe0e34c-ddc2-11ea-9d19-6bf7c3a35688.html 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Scranton Times: Officials to treat Taylor industrial park for spotted lanternflies 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/officials-to-treat-taylor-industrial-park-for-spotted-
lanternflies/article c44fd98a-d989-570f-af1d-c9fcd660c962.html 
 
Pennlive: York County Open Space and Land Preservation Grant Program opens for applications 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2020/08/york-county-open-space-and-land-preservation-grant-
program-opens-for-applications.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Large crowds taking toll on Pennsylvania state parks 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/large-crowds-taking-a-toll-on-pennsylvania-state-parks/  
 
Post-Gazette: Bethel Park Council approves ordinance on bees 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/south/2020/08/13/Council-approves-ordinance-on-bees-Bethel-
Park/stories/202008140010 
 
Chester County Daily Local: Conservationists expect Great American Outdoors Act to bolster national 
parks in Berks County, across country 
https://www.dailylocal.com/news/local/conservationists-expect-great-american-outdoors-act-to-
bolster-national-parks-in-berks-county-across-country/article 1f3bf473-6f4a-5cc9-a2d0-
1e665cd9376d.html 
 
Drought 
 
Post-Gazette: Why you need a rain garden (even in a drought) 
https://www.post-gazette.com/life/garden/2020/08/14/Why-you-need-a-rain-garden-Penn-State-
Extension-Master-Gardeners-North-Park/stories/202008140011 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Weather or not: 2020 too dry for some farmers, too wet for others 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/weather-or-not-2020-too-dry-for-some-farmers-too-wet-for-
others/article 19fe9556-dde1-11ea-8a2e-9fe4891382a2.html 
 
Environmental Cleanup & Brownfields 
 
Central Penn Business Journal: Former Lebanon elementary school considered for apartment or office 
conversion 
https://www.cpbj.com/former-lebanon-elementary-school-considered-apartment-office-conversion/ 
 
Mining 



 
Post-Gazette: City bomb squad removes cache of Civil War cannonballs from former Allegheny Arsenal 
site  
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2020/08/13/Pittsburgh-City-Police-Bomb-
Squad/stories/202008130174  
 
WPXI: Civil War cannonballs discovered at former arsenal site in Lawrenceville 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/top-stories/civil-war-cannonballs-discovered-former-arsenal-site-
lawrenceville/OEBAZ4A4SJFBFFCZLQWRKWPTBU/  
 
KDKA: Cache Of Civil War-Era Cannonballs Uncovered Beneath Pittsburgh 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2020/08/13/cache-of-civil-war-cannonballs-pittsburgh/ 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
NBC10: 8K Gallons of Drilling Fluid From Controversial Pipeline Project Leak Into Lake 
https://www.nbcphiladelphia.com/news/local/10k-gallons-of-drilling-fluid-from-controversial-pipeline-
project-leak-into-lake/2500931/ 
 
Delaware County Daily Times: Officials Claim Pipeline Workers Breached Aquifer At Shoen Rd. in Chester 
County 
https://www.delcotimes.com/news/officials-claim-pipeline-workers-breached-aquifer-at-shoen-road-in-
chester-county/article d78f2381-95c7-57b3-95a8-ac37ef9eaf66.html 
 
Vector Management 
 
FOX43: 'DIY' Spotted Lantern Fly Traps 
https://www.fox43.com/article/news/local/diy-spotted-lanternfly-traps/521-79a57f92-5640-449a-b383-
ca549caa5a08 
 
NorthcentralPA.com: Spotted lanternfly task force tries to quell spread of problematic pest in PA 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/life/spotted-lanternfly-task-force-tries-to-quell-spread-of-
problematic-pest-in-pa/article 76c9ac5a-dbaf-11ea-bcd1-d3cfaf25ec81.html 
 
Waste 
 
KDKA: Pa. Resources Council Holding Collection Event At Boyce Park 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2020/08/14/prc-chemical-collection-boyce-park/  
 
Water 
 
Morning Call: Allentown City Council approves settlement deal with Lehigh County Authority over water-
sewer lease disputes 
https://www.mcall.com/news/local/allentown/mc-nws-allentown-council-water-sewer-lease-
settlement-approved-20200812-4rmrob5bmvddpjnrozoiwou6iq-story.html 
 
Indiana Gazette: Discussions continue on White’s Woods issue 



https://www.indianagazette.com/news/discussions-continue-on-white-s-woods-
issue/article a5a4ae48-dd72-11ea-b1a2-f3b7e3ee2793.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Water main break closes part of Walnut Street in Shadyside 
https://www.post-gazette.com/frontpage/2020/08/14/Water-main-break-closes-Walnut-Street-in-
Shadyside/stories/202008140077  
 
Post-Gazette: Let it flow: Trump administration eases showerhead rules 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/nation/2020/08/13/Donald-Trump-showerhead-rules-shower-
president-hair-Energy-Department-Consumer-Reports/stories/202008130184 
 
Tribune-Democrat: ‘Devastation’ of Stackhouse Park trees during sewer work angers residents 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/devastation-of-stackhouse-park-trees-during-sewer-work-angers-
residents/article 0e02567c-dddf-11ea-8384-3353a856790b.html 
 
U.S. News: Report: Pennsylvania Falls Behind in Chesapeake Bay Cleanup 
https://www.usnews.com/news/best-states/maryland/articles/2020-08-14/report-pennsylvania-falls-
behind-in-chesapeake-bay-cleanup 
 
The Winchester Star: Report: Pennsylvania falls behind in Chesapeake Bay cleanup 
https://www.winchesterstar.com/associated press/virginia/report-pennsylvania-falls-behind-in-
chesapeake-bay-cleanup/article 82ae69d5-06b4-5553-9ced-c5165f05bde0.html 
 
WITF: Report: Pennsylvania falls behind in Chesapeake Bay cleanup 
https://www.witf.org/2020/08/14/report-pennsylvania-falls-behind-in-chesapeake-bay-cleanup/ 
 
Citizens’ Voice: Report: Pennsylvania Falls Behind In Chesapeake Bay Cleanup 
https://hosted.ap.org/citizensvoice/article/a4182ec2f3c9d9fd2dec8a3eaa88c8bc/report-pennsylvania-
falls-behind-chesapeake-bay-cleanup 
 
CBS19: Report: Pennsylvania falls behind in Chesapeake Bay cleanup 
https://www.cbs19news.com/story/42497098/report-pennsylvania-falls-behind-in-chesapeake-bay-
cleanup 
 
WHRO Public Media: Report Says Pennsylvania Isn't Doing Enough To Help Clean Up Chesapeake Bay 
https://whro.org/news/local-news/12337-report-says-pennsylvania-isn-t-doing-enough-to-help-clean-
up-chesapeake-bay 
 
Clearfield Progress: Curwensville Municipal Authority to create plan for line replacement 
http://www.theprogressnews.com/news/curwensville-municipal-authority-to-create-plan-for-line-
replacement/article c3e02853-8525-50dd-aac8-bd815aacba5f.html 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Erie Times: Carson, LaBelle, Stein among Pennsylvania’s inspiring women 
https://www.goerie.com/news/20200814/carson-labelle-stein-among-pennsylvaniarsquos-inspiring-
women 
 



Leader Times: KMA OK’s paving contract to fix area affected by sinkhole 
https://www.leadertimes.com/articles/kma-oks-paving-contract-to-fix-area-affected-by-sinkhole/ 
 
CBS News: Bald eagle wins duel with state's $950 drone, sending it to the bottom of Lake Michigan 
https://www.cbsnews.com/news/bald-eagle-attacks-state-drone-lake-michigan/ 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Conservation districts to hold virtual pasture walk 
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/conservation-districts-to-hold-virtual-pasture-
walk/article c7661964-fd34-5c4e-aeb5-63448690a603.html 
 
Pennlive: What happened to our butterflies this summer? 
https://www.pennlive.com/life/2020/08/what-happened-to-our-butterflies-this-summer.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Marietta approves quick ticketing to address blight 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/regional/marietta-approves-quick-ticketing-to-address-
blight/article 139d479e-ddc2-11ea-ad59-8b628c049887.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Tri-COG Land Bank sells its first property 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/region/2020/08/13/Tri-COG-Land-Bank-sells-property-White-Oak-
vacant-lot-An-Lewis/stories/202008130120 
 
Daily Item: Actor Baldwin asking governor to take action against sportsmen's club over black bear 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/actor-baldwin-asking-governor-to-take-action-against-sportsmens-
club-over-black-bear/article b5fe8d20-de37-11ea-9c6a-43157bb83976.html 
 
Clearfield Progress: Conservation District mulls renting no-till drills to Jefferson County farmers 
http://www.theprogressnews.com/news/local/conservation-district-mulls-renting-no-till-drills-to-
jefferson-county-farmers/article c924d429-93d9-5369-b907-4ebc286a00cd.html 
 
NorthcentralPA.com: Actor Alec Baldwin to Gov. Wolf: Dillan the Bear deserves justice 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/news/state/actor-alec-baldwin-to-gov-wolf-dillan-the-bear-deserves-
justice/article bda08cda-de33-11ea-8779-0bd8d4a08582.html 


